
Water Management Referral Response

Application Number: Mod2024/0225
Proposed Development: Modification of Development Consent DA2022/1164 granted

for Demolition and construction of a commercial building
Date: 13/05/2024
To: Claire Ryan
Land to be developed (Address): Lot B DP 102407 , 34 - 35 South Steyne MANLY NSW 2095

Lot 2 DP 861591 , 34 - 35 South Steyne MANLY NSW 2095

Reasons for referral

Council's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts.

Officer comments

Supported
The modification has no impact on the approved stormwater management scheme
under DA2022/1164.

The proposal is therefore supported.

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Water Management Conditions:

Nil.
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